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Ref: 005123/22 
 
Date 22 November 2022 
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 21 November 2022. 
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 

• How many times has the Police commissioner booked or used taxis for official work 

over the period 1st August 2022 to 31st October 2022 

• What has been to cost of this taxi use 

• Who has paid for this taxi use. 

RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does hold the information 
you have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your questions:- 
 

• NONE to Public purse 
• Not applicable as none has been used. 

 
 
 

• The Commissioner previously pledged that she would not claim travelling expenses 
for official business within Nottinghamshire; to date, she has kept to this pledge. 
The Commissioner has booked and used taxi’s for transport within Nottinghamshire 
but none of these have been claimed. However, as published with transparency on 
the OPCC website, the Commissioner has claimed mileage expenses for out of 
Nottinghamshire travel for official work. These totalled £384.30 for the period Aug to 
Oct 2022. 
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I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries concerning this matter, please write or contact the 
Freedom of Information Officer on telephone number 0115 8445998 or e-mail 
officepcc@notts.police.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Emma Lau 
Business Support Officer (Transparency) 
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